
 

 
 
 Ironman Foundation granted $850 to United Way. We were invited to apply for the grant due 

to READI's longtime volunteer support for the Ironman competition in Madison. 
 
 River Food Pantry for the 2 dates in October had 10 volunteers for a total of 32 hours. 
 
 Babies & Beyond for several dates in October had 5 volunteers for a total of 36.5 hours. 
 
 Gilda’s Club project on Thursday, October 3 had 6 volunteers for a total of 22 hours.  
 
 Second Harvest on Thursday, October 17 had 6 volunteers for a total of 18 hours. 
 
 NewBridge mailing project on October 31 had 5 volunteers for a total of 23 hours.  
 
 Birdie Derby Swag Bag Stuffing on Monday, November 11 had 15 volunteers for a total of 67 

hours. 
 
 
Volunteers needed for the following projects: 
 Toys for Tots on Thursday, December 5. 
 Children’s Holiday Party on Tuesday, December 17. 
 
 
READI LEADERSHIP TEAM DOES NOT MEET IN DECEMBER SO THERE WILL NOT BE A 
DECEMBER NEWSLETTER. THE NEXT NEWSLETTER WILL BE SENT OUT THE THIRD 
WEEK IN JANUARY.   
 
WE WISH EVERYONE A HAPPY THANKSGIVING, A MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A HAPPY 
NEW YEAR. 

 
THANK YOU TO EVERYONE THAT VOLUNTEERED 

 
REMINDER:  PLEASE CONTACT THE COORDINATOR ON THE ATTACHED UPCOMING 
PROJECT LIST FOR DECEMBER, JANUARY & FEBRUARY IF YOU WANT TO 
VOLUNTEER. WE NEED TO KNOW HOW MANY VOLUNTEERS ARE AT EACH PROJECT.  
 
 

READI  

 
 

 
(Retired Employees Are Dedicated Individuals) 

www.unitedwaydanecounty.org/get-involved/volunteer/readi 
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